
Newsletter: 4th May 2018 
Where everyone matters and every day counts 

VALUE OF THE MONTH:  

 

 

 

UNITY 

Staffing News: 

We would like to give a warm welcome to our two newest 
staff members who have joined our school this term: Miss 
Rogers who is supporting Teaching and Learning across 
the school and Ms Simper who is our Finance and Person-
nel Manager.  

SATs Week: 

Well done to our Year 6 children for completing their mock SATs this 
week. They showed resilience and perseverance during these tests 

and the results will be shared with them by next week. We 
have been working hard to prepare the children for their 
upcoming SATs, which will take place during the week com-
mencing: Monday 14th May. During this week, breakfast 
will be provided for all Year 6 children from 8:30am on-

wards. Children should arrive at school as normal and they will be 
called from the playground when breakfast is due to be served.  
Year 2 children will be taking their SATs during the following weeks:  
7/5/18 and 21/5/18. Good luck! 

Red Class Assembly:                                                         
We were pleased with Red Class this week for sharing a fantastic   
assembly. Well done to all the children for showing confidence and 
thank you to the staff for your encouragement.  

Parent Meetings:                                                 
Thank you to all parents who were able to attend the 
parent meetings held this week. They were well attended and the 
feedback will be shared with you once it has been collated.   

Enjoy the back holiday weekend and see you back at school on    Enjoy the back holiday weekend and see you back at school on    Enjoy the back holiday weekend and see you back at school on    
Tuesday 8th May 2018.Tuesday 8th May 2018.Tuesday 8th May 2018.   

Headteacher: Mrs B Waite 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs R Parmar 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Mew 

Year 6 SATs Week Timetable   

Monday 14th 

May 2018 

English Spelling, 

Punctuation &   

Grammar                   

Papers 1 & 2 

Tuesday 15th 

May 2018 

English Reading  

Paper 

Wednesday 

16th May 2018 

Maths Paper 1:   

Arithmetic 

Maths Paper 2:    

Reasoning 

Thursday 17th 

May 2018 

Maths Paper 3:    

Reasoning 

Reminders:  

 Year 4 children go swimming on Monday afternoons. Please ensure your child has their        
swimming kit with them.  

 Children must be collected promptly at the end of the school day, which is at 3:10pm.  

 There will be an INSET day on Monday 4th June 2018—BASC will be running between the hours 
of 8am-4pm. Please speak to Mrs Rundle about the arrangements for this day and to book a place 
for your child into BASC.   

Class Attendance       

Winners: 

EYFS/KS1: Orange Class 

with 98.5% 

KS2:  Amber Class with 

98.25% 

Housepoints 

EYFS/KS1:  Kestrels—159 

KS2:  Hawks—136 

WINNING HOUSE:  

Kestrels with 262 points  


